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Jonathan is a 2013 graduate of Averill Park High
School. After high school he attended SUNY Brockport
where he majored in journalism & broadcasting with
a focus on media production. Jonathan graduated
in 2017 and currently resides in Troy. He is employed
by the New York State Bar Association as a video
media specialist.

Jonathan was a three-sport athlete at Averill Park. He
was a member of the outdoor track & field team for three years, the indoor track
& field team for two years and the football team for two years. In outdoor track
& field Jonathan ranks 3rd in school history in the discus with a throw of 162"2”.
As a junior he finished 1st in the discus at the Section 2 Group 2 Championships
and 2nd at the Section 2 State Qualifiers. As a senior Jonathan placed 1st in the discus
at the Suburban Council Championships, the Section 2 Group 1 Championships
and the Section 2 State Qualifiers. In addition, he finished 2nd in Division I at the
NYSPHSAA Championships and 3rd in the NYS Federation.

In football Jonathan was selected as a 1st team Section 2 Class A offensive lineman
as a senior.

Jonathan went on to have an outstanding career at Brockport, where he posted 36
victories, including 21 in the shot put, 9 in the discus and 5 in the weight throw.
Three of his wins in the shot put came at SUNYAC Championship Meets and two
were in ECAC Championships. He was also the SUNYAC discus champion once.
Jonathan was a two-time team MVP and was an NCAA DIII Championship Meet
qualifier in the shot put four times, earning All-American status twice in 2017
where he placed 4th in the nation in indoor and 3rd in outdoor.

Jonathan was named the Brockport Men’s Athlete of the Year as a senior, as well
as the John Izzo Leadership Award recipient as a sophomore and junior. He currently
holds the Brockport school record for the outdoor shot put (17.28 meters) and was
named to the SUNYAC Men’s Track & Field All-Decade Team (2010’s).

After graduation, Jonathan pursued a career in coaching the throws events at
Roberts Wesleyan University and then RPL.



